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offering a significant 20% 

discount on their prices. 

This offer is available until 

the end of October 2015 

and can only be obtained 

on orders placed in store 

a t  B run d a l l  Ho me      

Hardware. Call in store 

today to obtain your    

brochure.  

Other offers and discounts 

include Draper secateurs  

priced at only £2.50 to 

help prune your plants and 

solar flood lights at only 

£19.99. An easy to install 

lighting solution which will 

even work during a British 

Winter. There’s no excuse 

not to be seen.  

Glow your Number 

Spring Bulbs 

Can your property 

be found in an 

emergency?  

This is a question that has 

been raised by the Brundall 

First Responders Team. 

They frequently have to visit 

properties, particularly at 

night, and they struggle to 

find their destination.  

In a rural area we do not 

necessarily have regimented 

streets with clear house 

number sequencing. This 

means it can be difficult for 

those looking for your 

property.  

Even if you do display a 

house number or name it 

may be obscured by plants 

or poorly lit so it is not 

identifiable after dark. This 

may be good for deterring 

unwanted visitors but    

perhaps think about that 

emergency situation. Those 

precious minutes following 

say a heart attack, could 

mean the di f ference       

between life and death. 

Your First Responder or 

Ambulance driver may be in 

your road but just cannot 

find your house! 

To help with highlighting 

this issue we are supporting 

Brundall First Responders 

with their “Glow your 

Number” campaign., This is 

all about making sure your 

property can be identified. 

Over the coming months 

we will be supporting this 

campaign with information 

leaflets, social media posts 

and some special offers.  

Working with our specialist 

supplier in house numbers, 

the House Name Plate 

Company we will be      

good sized bulbs which will 

produce a profusion of 

beautiful blooms for many 

years to come. As your 

summer displays start to 

die back now is an       

excellent time to plant 

your bulbs.  

Winter pansies in stock 

too!!! Only £2.50.  

It’s that time of 

year again.  
Our spring bulbs are now in 

stock. All of your usual    

favourites, tulips, daffodils 

and crocus, all from a      

specialist Dutch supplier.  

Prices start at just £2.49 a 

pack which will give you  
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 Diary Dates 

Plant Clearance Sale 

11th and 12th Sept 

50% off plants. 

Winter season plants, bulbs 

and seeds excluded. 

 

Autumn Promotion 

 

It’s promotion time again at 

Brundall Home Hardware. 

At the end of September 

we will be sending out 

10,000 brochures to homes 

in Brundall and surrounding 

villages. The brochure is 

packed full of special offers 

and promotional prices on 

a wide range of products.  

Many of these products are 

already in store at        

promotional prices.  

 

So why go to the “big 

boys” when you can save 

money by shopping locally 

at  

Brundall Home Hardware? 
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Trish 
As you will know David 

retired at the end of    

August after 15 years   

service to this shop. We 

wish him well in his        

retirement.  

Patricia (Trish) Skyring has 

been working in a support 

capacity for a couple of years. 

Covering holiday and sickness.  

We are delighted that Trish 

has agreed to work with us on 

a more formal basis to cover 

David’s hours.  

Alison and I are looking    

forward to working alongside 

Trish and we are confident 

that she will enjoy being a part 

of our “family” team. Please 

join us in welcoming Trish in 

her new role.  

Welcome Trish 
 

Rug Doctor 

One of the busiest times 

of year for carpet cleaning 

is the autumn.  

Many of us are now thinking 

about getting the home ready 

for winter and turn our     

attentions to inside jobs.    

Carpet c leaning is  no         

exception.  

With the hire of our Rug   
Doctor carpet cleaners you can 

make a real difference to the 

look and feel of your carpets.  

The results from this system 

can be truly remarkable. The 

amount of dirt that is gathered 

in the machine once you have 

cleaned your carpets can be 

horrifying.  

If you have areas of heavy   

staining the Rug Doctor system 

inc ludes  a  number of            

pre-treatments which can help 

improve the effectiveness of 

your cleaning even further. Of 

particular interest is a          

pre-treatment designed to 

remove those dark marks in 

heavy traffic areas.  

A top tip before using the 

machine is to gently lift the 

pile with a very clean hard 

brush or broom. This will 

help the cleaning action get 

further down into the pile of 

the carpet.  

Machine hire is very popular. 

Priced at £22.99 for 24 hours 

hire why not book a machine 

today?  

 

Andrew’s top tips. Plant Clearance 

 

It’s the end of the    

summer season and we 

have a number of plants 

which could do with a 

good home before the 

autumn sets in.  

So call into Brundall Home 

Hardware on Friday 11th 

September and Saturday 12 

September 2015 where you 

can obtain a real bargain. We will be offering 50% off most plants. In 

fact all plants excluding new season winter stock—pansies, violas,    

cyclamen, primulas, seeds and bulbs.    
So this is a real opportunity to secure a bargain. We have a good    

selection of perennials, fruit trees, conifers and shrubs on offer. How 

about a hydrangea at half price? £7.49 instead of £14.99.  

Around the garden centre we 

also have a number of ceramic 

pots on offer. We have     

managed to buy these        

ourselves at end of season 

special prices and these      

discounts are now available to 

you. (The special offers on 

pots is not limited to the 11th 

and 12th September).  

Contact us on 01603 714341 

E-mail: 

info@brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk 

 

Find us on the web 

www.brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk 

 

www.facebook.com/BrundallHomeHardware 

Twitter: #brundallhh 

  

Home delivery service available on purchases 

over £15.00. Deliveries to Brundall, Postwick, 

Blofield, Blofield Heath, Strumpshaw and  

Lingwood. Deliveries at a mutually convenient 

time. Deliveries will not take place in icy  

conditions.  

   New Season Seeds 

 

We’ve taken delivery of 

our new seed stock.  

Every year Mr Fothergill’s 

and Johnson’s refresh our 

entire seed stock. Old stock 

is removed and destroyed.  

This means that you can 

expect the highest quality 

and the most popular seeds 

a t  B r u n d a l l  H o m e        

Hardware.  

We have also introduced a 

new collection of seeds 

from Sarah Raven. These 

i n c l u d e 

f l o w e r s 

which are 

attractive 

to wildlife.  
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